
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

CAREER OPPORTUNITY: PLASTIC SURGERY 

Grand River Hospital and St. Mary’s General Hospital are jointly recruiting for one full time Plastic 
Surgeon to meet the growing needs of the Kitchener-Waterloo area.  
 
As the largest central community in one of Canada’s fastest growing regions, Kitchener-Waterloo offers 
the very best of multicultural, large urban centre living and vibrant city life with the warmth and tight-knit 
community associated with smaller towns. It is only an hour away from Toronto, Hamilton, and London 
and home to two of the top universities in the country, an award winning community college and a variety 
of well known high-tech companies.  It has a rich heritage, and offers a multitude of cultural experiences 
and a strong sense of community.   
 
The Hospitals www.grhosp.on.ca and www.smgh.ca 
 
Grand River Hospital and St. Mary’s General Hospital are two separately governed hospitals that 
function as an integrated system with well-defined and complementary clinical programs to serve both 
the local community and the region. Each hospital has an acute care ER with patient volumes reaching 
approximately 55,000 visits/annum. St. Mary’s General Hospital is a Regional Cardiac Care Centre and a 
Centre of Excellence for Respiratory and Thoracic Care. Grand River Hospital hosts several regional 
programs including the Grand River Regional Cancer Centre, Hepatobiliary Surgical Program, and 
stroke, renal and mental health programs. We offer round-the-clock services in orthopedics, spine, 
urology, gynecology, cancer, plastic, and reconstructive and emergency surgery as well as a wide variety 
of general surgeries. 
 
The candidate must be eligible for independent practice licensure with the College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Ontario, and hold certification by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 
in Plastic Surgery. 
 
Interested candidates are invited to inquire about this opportunity by sending their curriculum vitae by 
email to the attention of Tanja Cvijetic, Medical Affairs Coordinator, tanja.cvijetic@grhosp.on.ca   

 

http://www.grhosp.on.ca/
http://www.smgh.ca/
mailto:tanja.cvijetic@grhosp.on.ca

